
 

  
 
 
 

The South Plainfield Volunteer Fire Company 
Presents….. 

Project Santa 2025 
IT IS THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN WHEN SANTA WILL BE TRAVELING AROUND TOWN BY FIRE TRUCK, VISITING THE 

CHILDREN AND HELPING TO RAISE MONEY FOR THE SOUTH PLAINFIELD VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY. CAN YOU IMAGINE 
A FIRE TRUCK WITH LIGHTS AND SIRENS PLAYING CHRISTMAS CAROLS PULLING UP IN FRONT OF YOUR HOME WITH 

SANTA CLAUS? 
 

Here’s how it works: We are requesting a $25 donation from each family who would like Santa to deliver their gifts by 
fire truck. All you need to do is complete the form below and bring it along with a small, (Must fit in normal sized 

grocery store Paper shopping bag) inexpensive WRAPPED gift and cash, check, debit/credit card or Venmo made payable 
to “SPVFD” to the Fire House. Then just sit back and relax and leave the rest up to us. 

  
Please make sure that you mark your child’s name and address in BIG letters on the package. 

 
The Fire Department has gone DIGITAL! 

 
Please fill out the form using the QR code or the link below to sign up for Project Santa 2025! 

 
https://forms.gle/v28yE8qj7UAbcd4P8 

 
You need to drop off this form and gifts at The Fire House on one of the following dates: 

Wednesday Nov. 19th from 6pm to 9pm​ ​ Thursday Nov. 20th from 6pm to 9pm 
Friday Nov. 21st from 6pm to 9pm        ​ Sunday Nov. 23rd from 12pm to 4pm 

Monday Nov. 24th from 6pm to 9pm 
 

Please Note: PACKAGES BROUGHT IN AFTER November 24th  WILL BE CHARGED $50 
All families MUST reside within the Borough of South Plainfield, Santa will be delivering the gifts to various 

school districts: Monday Dec. 8th through Thursday Dec. 11th between 6pm and 9pm.  
A delivery schedule will be announced at a later date. Further information will be posted on our website: 

https://www.southplainfieldfire.com/projectsanta  

Santa’s Email: projectsanta@southplainfieldfire.com 
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